
　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. will carry out work to replace the company name
on the signboard and exterior wall on the premises of the head office 
during the following period.

During the construction period, the signboard or company logo neon that serves 
as a landmark may not be visible. We apologize for the inconvenience caused to everyone 
who visits our company, and humbly ask for your understanding and cooperation.

◆ Construction site and construction period
① Road side sign 10/20 (Thu) ～ 10/21 (Fri)
② Two company names on the outer wall

10/24 (Mon) ～ 10/26 (Wed)
※As there will be a construction vehicle being used at this time, 
　we ask that you take care when moving around the premises.

③ Site entrance sign 10/28 (Fri) ～ 10/29 (Sat)
① ② ③
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